
 
 

 
              
 

MEDIA ALERT 
 

              
 
 
Please be advised that Finance Minister Trevor A Manuel, MP will not be attending the G7 

Finance Ministers and Central Bank Governors meeting in Germany as earlier advised.  

The National Treasury Director-General Mr Lesetja Kganyago will attend the gathering on 

his behalf. 

 

 
 
For media enquires please contact Thoraya Pandy on 082 416 8416. 
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